
 

 

 
 

  
Tuesday, 14 March 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

CHANGE OF DATE: Year 11 Parents and Carers Evening, Monday 27th March 4.30-6.30pm 
 

With regret, I am writing to inform you of a change to the date of the Year 11 Parents and Carers Evening. 
We will be moving it to a week later: Monday 27th March.  A Mock Exam Results report will be sent to 
you by email on Wednesday 22nd March. 
 
I appreciate that this is far from ideal, given that we have changed the date of the Evening once already. 
However, the disruption to the mock exam timetable due to weather conditions last week has meant 
that some mock exams will not be fully completed until Wednesday this week, which will not now allow 
staff enough time to mark, moderate and complete the data collection to generate the Mock Exam Results 
reports in time for Monday 20th. 
 
By moving the Evening to Monday 27th, we will have time to ensure that the reports are with you prior 
to the weekend so that you can discuss their contents with your child. This will allow you both to be fully 
prepared to get the most out of the meeting with subject teachers as to your child’s next steps before 
they take their final exams. 
 
Again, I apologise for any further inconvenience this may cause, but I am sure you can see that the 
weather was beyond our control and that this is now the best way to make the Y11 Parents and Carers 
Evening a meaningful experience. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Jayne Conway 
Deputy Head 
 


